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Assistance offered to flood victims
(KAIR)--Local area victims of flooding are being offered assistance this week.

That will happen at what’s known as Multi-Agency Resource Centers, with two
being held.

According to a news release from the American Red Cross, a Multi-Agency
Resource Center, or MARC, is a central location for local and state agencies and
human service organizations to answer questions, provide information, and
disaster-related information.

The first will be held Tuesday, April 9, in St. Joseph, Missouri, running from 12
noon until 7:00. The MARC will be located at the Keys Christian Church
gymnasium at 6001 South 9th Street.

The second MARC will be held Wednesday, April 10, from 12 noon until 7:00 in
Mound City, Missouri, at the Mound City R2 Multi-Purpose Room, located at 708
Nebraska Street.

Services being offered to flood victims include insurance information, legal
services, food stamp replacement services, and emergency financial assistance.

Those attending are told to bring proof of address.

Child care will be available.
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